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October 30, 2020 

 

 

Greetings! 

 

This is to inform you that President Brenda Allen along with the Dean of Faculty, Dr. Patricia 

Joseph, have agreed to accept/approve the Motion that was offered today by Faculty 

Council:  

  
Motion: Request to cancel Faculty Meeting on Nov. 3rd since it is Election Day and there 

are no action items. All other announcements and updates can be shared at the Faculty 

Council Meeting on Nov. 10th.  
  
Therefore, the November 3, 2020 Faculty Meeting is cancelled.   

 

*** FACULTY COUNCIL MEETING *** 

 
We look forward to seeing you at the November 10th Faculty Council Meeting. 
 

Agenda and Zoom link for the Faculty Council Meeting will be sent to you on Thursday, 

November 5, 2020. 

 

Kind regards,  

  

The Office of Faculty Affairs  

   

Lincoln University  

Vail Hall  

(484) 365 7136  

Email: facultyaffairs@lincoln.edu  

 
  “Stay Healthy, Stay Safe, Stay Home!” 

 
 
 

 
Mission: Lincoln University, the nation's first degree- 
granting Historically Black College & University (HBCU}, 
educates and empowers students to lead their 
communities and change the world. 

Regional accreditation by the Middle States Commission on Higher 

Education. Lincoln University is an equal opportunity employer. 
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